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From: Susan Millar
To: Transportation Commission
Cc: Susan Millar
Subject: Please support the Hammersley Road project proposal!
Date: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:22:24 AM

Dear members of the Transportation Commission,
 
I ask that you support the Hammersley Road project proposal which you will consider 
during your March 9, 2022 meeting. Here are the reasons for this request:

1. What is most positive about this project is that it includes the addition of a shared 
pedestrian/bicycle path along congested Hammersley Road. This change will make biking 
and walking safer and more accessible for residents of this economically and racially 
diverse part of Madison. Thus this element of the Hammersley road project helps achieve 
our City's stated equity goals. Moreover, it is strongly aligned with the City's stated 
transportation goals. 

2. A strongly anticipated outcome of this project is that car travel will be reduced as more 
people walk, bike, and use mass transit. That outcome helps achieve a very significant goal of 
our city's Sustainability Plan, which includes reducing greenhouse gas emissions as much and as 
quickly as possible. 

Please support this excellent proposal. It will help Madison continue to be a leader in 
implementing policies designed to foster social equity and to reduce transportation emissions.

Thank you,
Susan Millar, Co-lead, 350 Madison's Community Climate Solutions Team
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